
LONDON BOROUGH OF HARROW 
 
 
COUNCIL MEETING  -  8 JULY 2010 
 
 
 
PUBLIC QUESTION (ITEM 6) 
 
A period of up to 15 minutes is allowed for the asking of written questions by 
members of the public of a Member of the Executive, or the Chairman of any 
Committee. 
 
Questioner: Pravin Seedher  
 
Asked of: Councillor Bill Stephenson, Leader of the Council and 

Portfolio Holder for Finance and Business 
Transformation   

 
 
 

Question 1:   
 
“Do you intend to follow the previous Conservative administration's financial 
strategy to work with the new government on the proposals laid out in their 
budget to achieve a council tax freeze for Harrow in 2011-12?” 
  

 
 


